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Mican Project's 2023 Review

Dear Supporters and Animal Advocates,

As we reflect on the strides taken in 2023,
the Mican Project continues to dedicate its
efforts towards the welfare and rescue of
dogs in need. We are thrilled to share our
endeavors and progress made possible
through your unwavering support.

We invite you to further support our
cause by visiting our new website at
www.micanproject.org. There, you can
make a difference by donating, fostering,
purchasing Mican Project merchandise at
Cafe Mosaico, or becoming a sponsor.
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Your contributions directly assist in our
mission to provide a safe haven and
loving homes for these deserving animals.
Don't forget to subscribe to our
newsletter for regular updates on our
initiatives and heartwarming rescue
stories.

Together, we're making a tangible
difference in the lives of these four-legged
companions, and your continued support
fuels our determination to create a world
where every dog is cherished and loved.

With heartfelt gratitude,
The Mican Project Team

WWW.MICANPROJECT.ORG


http://www.micanproject.org/
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Adoption Ferias

Thanks to the generous sponsorship of Mundo
Magico de la Mascota, we've hosted vibrant
Ferias every Sunday, creating a platform for
adoptions and raising awareness about
responsible pet ownership. The recent Ferias
held at CCl in Quito were particularly impactful,
allowing us to spotlight adoption initiatives and
connect deserving dogs with loving families.

Lost and Found

In addition to our adoption efforts, the power
of social media has played a crucial role.
Through various Facebook channels, we've
successfully reunited two lost dogs with their
families, underscoring the impact of online
platforms in facilitating happy reunions.

Medical Bills

Amid our successes, we've faced challenges in
donation acquisition this year. However, our
commitment to the well-being of our rescues
remains steadfast. We've prioritized settling
overdue medical bills, ensuring that our furry
companions receive the care they deserve.

Donations

Monica Villacis's recurring food donation has
been a saving grace, enabling us to sustain and
nourish community dogs residing in Itchimbia
Park until forever homes are found. The park
has sadly become a frequent site for
abandoned animals, and Monica's donation
helps us care for these feral dogs.
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